
 

Production Change Notification 
 

Panasonic Batteries 
Panasonic Industrial Devices Sales 
Company of America 
A Division of Panasonic 
Corporation of North America 
1701 Golf Road Suite 3-1100 
Rolling Meadows, IL 60008 
 
 
Toll Free: 877-726-2228 
e-mail: oembatteries@us.panasonic.com 
Internet: na.industrial.panasonic.com/products/batteries 
 

 
Attention:  Valued customers: 
 
Panasonic Energy Corporation will be adding an additional upper insulation  
(Material: PET) on the NiMH Sub C part numbers.  With this change a groove will be added in 
the paper pipe to prevent movement.  The performance, size, and quality of the battery will not 
be changed.  The factory will be making this change immediately. 

 

 
Thank you for your understanding regarding this product notice. If you have any questions, 
please contact your account manager or send an inquiry to oembatteries@us.panasonic.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Holt 
Product Specialist 
OEM Battery Group 

Nature of Change: 
Packaging Change 
 
Affected Model: 
HHR-20SCPY, HHR-25SCHY03, HHR-30SCPY20, 
HHR-330AHY01 
 
Date of Notice:  
January 14th, 2016 


